
  

 

February 2021 Newsletter 

 

 

SCSITE Announcements: 

 

Save the Date: 

SCSITE will be holding a virtual meeting on February 24th at 11:00 AM.  Melissa 

Edmonds of SCDOT will be giving an overview of the changes incorporated into the 

updated SCDOT Signal Design Manual.  Link to meeting will be sent out prior to 

meeting date. 

Congratulations to SCSITE’s very own Ryan Eckenrode for being selected to the 

2021 Leadership ITE Class!  Click here for more information. 

Please follow the SCSITE LinkedIn page at:  SC Section of ITE  

 

Other Announcements: 

 

International Virtual Student Leadership Summit on February 19-20, 2021.  Cost 

is $10 for students, $25 for professionals, and $50 for non-members.  Registration 

fees will be used to support the ITE Diversity Scholars Program.  See attached flyer 

or visit www.ite.org/virtualsls 

https://www.nxtbook.com/ygsreprints/ITE/ITE_Jan2021/index.php#/p/14
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sc-section-of-ite/
http://www.ite.org/virtualsls


 

The SDITE Virtual Annual Meeting will be held on April 11-16, 2021:  

https://2021.sdite.org/ 

The deadline for submission of technical papers for this meeting has been extended 

to March 1st.  Please submit abstracts and papers here. 

Registration for the ITE/ASHE Georgia Virtual Winter Workshop is open 

now.  Registration is open to everyone here:   

https://gaite.org/meetinginfo.php?id=74&ts=1609609055 

  

 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__2021.sdite.org_&d=DwMFAg&c=TQzoP61-bYDBLzNd0XmHrw&r=M17eXjEzUXBa8pA5NlyuPhSrZk9iz87Z9b4Wz0irkJ4&m=u6tC40LYJVNX9HUIc8_70uV97yTicgJ4E8QdOCtjuO4&s=igqCJ6MflbmPhIoa26PCAy0Ojygj-UsigRxVaiINmAw&e=
https://2021.sdite.org/
https://gaite.org/meetinginfo.php?id=74&ts=1609609055

